
State of Oregon 

Department of Environmental Quality Memorandum 
 

Date:  Feb. 26, 2013 

 

To:  Environmental Quality Commission 

 

From:  Dick Pedersen, Director 

   

Subject: Agenda item I, Informational item: Recognition of 2012 Chief Financial Office’s 

Gold Star Certificate 

  March 20-21, 2013, EQC meeting  

 
Why this is 

important 
The State of Oregon’s Chief Financial Office awarded DEQ the Gold Star 

certificate for the 18
th

 time in 2012. 

  
Background 

 

 

The Chief Financial Office’s Gold Star Certificate is awarded to state 

agencies that meet specific financial reporting deadlines and requirements. 

The certificate, DEQ’s 18
th

 in a row, recognizes DEQ’s contributions to 

state financial accountability and reliability. Oregon has earned an 

analogous certificate from the federal government each year since 1992, 

due in part to DEQ’s and other state agencies’ commitment to strong 

financial accounting and reporting. 

 
Attachment A. Letter of recognition for certificate 
  

      Report prepared by: Stephanie Caldera 

Information provided by the Oregon Chief Financial Office 
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